
Campbell, Ben (NRD 

11/4/2011 8:16:29 AM
'sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Pressure v Gallons lost

Sunil:

We did continue having a slow leak overnight. Here is the 

pressure and gallons lost chart. We are still discussing our plans 

on how to find the leak. We will likely be working with Praxair 

or their SeeperTracer leak detection process. I'll give you a call 
once we decide If we use this system, we will need to dewater 

the pipeline and then refill the line while adding in the seeper 

gas. This will likely take all day into tomorrow.

Ben Campbell
PG&E
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